Houston, TX 77034

00 504 MAY 2193

C-Span 400 North Capitol St. #650 Washington, DC. 20001

Dear Sirs:

I am writing to make a request of your staff. The reason for my request is to promote a non-discriminatory, and equal access environment to your much needed programming.

My request is simple. Provide closed-captioning for all of your programs so that all hearing-impaired persons can reap the benefits of the information you disseminate to the general public. The deaf community is ignored by most TV programmers and thus, do not get the quality TV viewing that is available to most persons.

The need for this service is enormous, and I hope you will see as I do the immediate need for it. I want to thank you for your efforts in achieving this and applaud you for your beneficial information service.

Sincerely,

5-17-23